

The Compass Church-Yorktown Campus
Friday, October 2, 7p-9p and Saturday, Oct 3, 9a-5:30p
Early Bird Price \$20 includes snacks and lunch for Saturday
Yorktownwomen@thecompass.church or 765-749-6398

Patsy Clairemont Robertson Korie

Mary Graham Jen Hatmaker Nicole Johnson Luci Swindoll Thelma Wells Sheila Walsh



Experience a remarkable weekend celebration to be reminded...or discover for the very first time...what God's grace and love mean for you.



If you got to start somewhere, why not here?

If you got to start sometime, why not now?

-- Toby Mac



Relocating for the winter? Please confirm your winter address with us!

Daleville Christian Church wants to have the correct address on file for you for newsletter mailing purposes. Please fill out one of the blue cards and drop it off on my office desk or inbox. Blue cards can be found in the narthex or on the back table in the sanctuary. Thank you for your help with keeping us up to date.



Linda, administrative Assistant



Snacks for Kids



It would be great if all children at Daleville Elementary School got all their nutrition at home. The reality is different. The statistics tell us the number of children living in poverty has increased nationwide. In the U.S. one in five households are considered "food insecure." Some U.S. schools now serve three meals a day as a result. Other schools have offered a food market for school families. Snacks for Kids wants to bridge the gap for KIDS. Some families need more help than we can give. But we can help feed children who may not have enough nutrition. (We are learning that some fast food simply is not nutritious.)

You can learn more from the Indiana Youth Institute. Pastor recommends the National Geographic series of articles:

http://www.nationalgeographic.com/foodfeatures/hunger/

If this were an easy issue to solve, we would solve it--it is not easy to solve. DCC is doing something effective in Jesus' name. (Our Second Distribution was Tuesday, Aug 18th .. Thank you for the outpouring of support of this ministry!)

A box is now in the narthex for snacks for students at Daleville Elementary. The snacks can be passed out discreetly for the after-school period or given when a child hasn't had breakfast. This is an ongoing opportunity for our congregation to share, and the school personnel are happily onboard.

In consultation with the DES Nurse, here is a list of snacks needed:

Juice boxes Granola bars

Nutri-grain bars Cheese cracker packs

Cereal bars Trail mix

Peanut butter cracker packs

Brown paper bags

Single serve items: applesauce, fruit cups, soups, spaghetti O's, pudding cups, jello cups, mac-n-cheese, raisins, pretzels, chips, cookies, gold fish crackers, and Cheez Its.